
Testimony of Art Novotny in FAVOR of HB0669

Willfully circumventing the elaborate purchase procedure that is supposed to keep firearms out 
of the wrong hands and protect all of us is a serious offense, and should be treated as such.  

So many gun control bills seem to challenge and target law abiding gun owning Marylanders.  It 
is refreshing to see a legislation that will address the real offenders and go after the bad guys 
for once.

Please pass this bill.

Thank you,
Art Novotny
District 7


